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Dear Parents, 

 

EuXton Factor 

Well done to everyone who auditioned and took part in today’s EuXton 

Factor. A wonderful celebration of a range of talent that had us all 

entertained. Thank you to Mr Westwell and School Council who 

organised and hosted the event. Great teamwork and a lovely end of 

year celebration 😊  

 

Message from the school office 

Reminder for parents to check their balances in ParentPay and settle any outstanding balances as 

soon as possible. Any outstanding ParentPay Y6 balances will be passed to siblings if they have one 

in school although Y6 parents will continue to have access to ParentPay during the summer hols so 

please ensure balances are cleared.  Please contact Mrs Hodges or Miss Croft if you have any 

questions. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Pre-Loved Uniform 

A reminder that Christine Farrington collects any donations of pre-loved uniform (via the school 

office who will pass it on). To contact Christine for any requests for uniform please go to the 

Facebook page Euxton C of E Pre-Loved Uniform or email Christine  directly 

at euxtoncofeuniform@gmail.com. Thank you Christine for providing this service for our families, it is 

very much appreciated. 

 

Spinney Project 

Next week on Thursday 24th July, we will welcome volunteers who are coming to school to 

rejuvenate our Spinney area, which has unfortunately experienced some weather damage. We 

are looking for any donations to replace broken items or include new items to enhance the area 

for example a disco ball, wind chimes or any ornamental garden items.  

The team will also need a couple of wheelbarrows for the day. If anyone living close to school has 

one to spare and we could borrow one for the day please could you email either the PTFA at 

euxtoncofeptfa@gmail.com or myself at head@euxton.lancs.sch.uk 

Thank you so much for your support and we look forward to unveiling the new Spinney area in the 

Autumn term. Thank you also to Emma Ratcliffe (PTFA Chair) and her team of colleagues from 

Manchester who are coming to school for the day to support our school. 

 

Holiday Homework 

Holiday homework has been communicated via the class blogs. This is totally optional, but the staff 

have produced ideas for work to do at home in the break. There really is no expectation to do 

these, but may be worth a look. It would be beneficial if your child continued to read everyday 

over the summer break. Being a fluent reader is the most important key to learning, as it unlocks the 

potential in every area of the curriculum. 
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Summer Holidays 

School will reopen for all our pupils on Tuesday 2nd September.  

 

School building works 

During the summer break, we have two large building projects taking place. One is to replace 

perimeter fencing and install a bike and scooter shelter. The other is to remodel our entrance area 

to create a waiting area and install electronic access systems. All projects will be completed by the 

time we return to school.  

 

Euxton Parish Church Youth Group 

Please see below dates and times for activities open to children going into Y6 and above in 

September.  

 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

Please see attached online safety newsletter that contains guidance about staying stafe around 

water. 

 

Good luck Y6!  

Today we say ‘farewell’ to our lovely Year 6 children. Congratulations for a super year and for all 

your hard work leading up to your SATS. We wish you all the very best as you move to your new 

high schools. Here’s to change, to new beginnings, new friendships, and new stories waiting to be 

written. You’ve done brilliantly, and we can’t wait to see where your journey takes you next. The 

future is bright, and it is yours to shape! Good luck and lots of love to all who are leaving us – 

please remember you will always be part of our very special Euxton school family 😊 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you and happy holidays! 

Thank you to all our brilliant children, staff, governors, PTFA, volunteers and families for all your 

support throughout the year.  We really appreciate everything you do to help us to continue to 

SHINE. 

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable and restful Summer break. Happy holidays! 

 

Take care and keep safe, 

 

Mrs Ash 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our Christian family, we all SHINE in the light of Jesus. 

Wisdom  Compassion  Humility  Friendship  Peace  Trust  Forgiveness  Hope 

 



 

 


